
 
 

 

Open-Book Examinations 

 

Any open-book examinations must clearly state that it is an open book exam on the front page of 

the examination; preferably in bold-face print.  Moreover, the extent to which materials may be 

brought into the examination room and used must be clearly and precisely stated on the front of 

the exam, not only for the benefit of the students, but also for the benefit of the examination 

monitors. 
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